
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Voting Machine Public Test  

Town of Boulder Junction, Vilas County 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the public test of the Optical Scan Tabulating 

Equipment (Voting Machine) & TSX Equipment (HAVA Voting Machine) to be used at the 

Election to be held on November 4, 2014 will be conducted at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 28, 

2014 at the Town of Boulder Junction Community Center Town Office, 5392 Park Street, 

Boulder Junction, WI 54512.  This test is open to the general public. 

 

Notice is hereby given this 24
th

 day of October, 2014 by: 

 

/s/ Kendra Moraczewski, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Postings:  Official:  Community Center, Coontail Corner and Knitt’s Hardware 

               Courtesy:  Hogan’s General Store and Website 

 

Note to Lakeland Times:  Please publish on Friday, October 24, 2014. 
 
 
 


